
U. S. Department of Justice 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Washington, DC 20530 

APR 3 0 1990 

This responds to your letter of February 16, 1990, in which 
you made allegations of illegal or unprofessional conduct on the 
part of certain employees of the Department of Justice. My 
Office has no authority to investigate the matters you raise in 
your correspondence. Accordingly, I am, by copy of this letter, 
referring your letter to the Department's Office of Professional 
Responsibility for whatever action, if any, it deems appropriate. 

Sincerely, 

Richard L. Huff, Co-Director 
Office of Information and Privacy 

cc: Office of Professional Responsibility 
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